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Dear Aalphs:

The MRL directors decided against merger of the 0B with
MISSIOLOGY, at least for the time being. The announcement
of a merger which appeared in a recent issue of the (0B
was a "Fluke., % I think they want to walt and see 4-8
issuyes of MISSIOLOGY BEFORE REMMIRXEMEXKHEMx committing
themselves.

it is indeed distressing that our subscribers will be
lucky if they get the April issue of MISSIOLOGY by
Christmas. Could a "note® be inssrted into No. 3
explaining that this is due to an ¥Yact of God" and
mot the fault of the editor? Could you rush me some
copies of Na. 2 as socon as they arrive? Also, I am
almost ouwt of statlonsary. FOW&,JJT3¢W

I think it is very important under the clrcumstances,
as you suggest, to send a special newsletter to the
chartermembers, explaining once amgain the understanding
about $10 conmtribution for chareermembership, plus

$8 For subscription, amd explaiming the delay in
publication of the jxa&x journal. Also, very important,
im this newsletter please give preliminary announcement
about the mext ASM meeting, June 7-9 at Wheston Oollege.
You could get some preliminary details about the
program From Walter Cason in Naperville. The program
committee has met twice and has the owtlime of the

sub jects and sessions.

I have anm article coming out scom in CHRISTIAN CENTURY
on HA Moratorigm on Missionaries?W that may be of some
interest to you and your colleagues.

This year at Cornell is a real tonic!

Warm regards,

GERALD H, ANDERSON
114 Catherine Sireect

fihoeca, New York 14850



